
Pulpit Announcements 
Twenty-Fourth Sunday of Ordinary Time 

September 12, 2021 
 
 

• The charitable portion of our tithe this weekend will go to the Catholic 
University of America. This is a national collection of the US Bishops. 

 
• The flowers in the sanctuary this weekend are in honor of Our Lady of Grace. 

Thank you to our donor! 
 

• There are FREE copies of the Catechism of the Catholic Church in the narthex 
after all our Masses this weekend. It’s important that every Catholic family 
have a Bible and Catechism in their home. I thank the donor who made these 
catechisms available. 
 

• This Monday, September 13, Deacon Doc will resume our parish Book Club. 
The group meets at 1:00 PM every Monday. The group will be reading Scott 
Hahn’s book, Hail, Holy Queen. All are welcome! 
 

• This Wednesday at 6:45 PM, our Adult Formation/Bible Study, High School 
Formation Program, and Middle School Formation Program begin! Please be 
sure to participate in this important discipleship training. 

 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 

 


